
  

PRINCE HALL GRAND CHAPTER  

ORDER OF EASTERN STAR  

STATE OF WASHINGTON AND JURISDICTION  

  

Office of the  

Grand Conductress  
  

July 13, 2024  

  

To: Worthy Matrons, Worthy Patrons, Past Patrons, Officers, and members of each subordinate chapter.  

Subject: Prince Hall Grand Chapter, OES 2025 Scholarship  

  

Greetings,   

Prince Hall Grand Chapter, OES Scholarship Committee is requesting your assistance again this year, to 

submit applicants who will be graduating high school this year or may be a continuing four (4) year College 

Student, for Prince Hall Grand Chapter, OES 2025 Scholarship.  

To be considered, all applicants must submit a completed application form.  The scholarship application form 

and guidelines can be found on the PHGC website, www.waphgc.com   

All applications and supporting documents for scholarships must be complete and submitted by the deadline 

of July 1, 2025, as stated in the guidelines and will be verified before being considered by the Scholarship  

Committee.   

  

We are asking that each chapter submit no more than there (3) applicants for consideration.  Please do not 

alter the application.  Applications that have been altered “will not” be considered.   

Prince Hall Grand Chapter, Order of Eastern Star, Scholarship Committee would like to thank you for your 

continued support and look forward to working with all of you this year.   

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to contact myself or GAC Ye'Vette Redd.  

  

Fraternally,   

  

The Scholarship Committee  

Brenda Wraggs - Grand Conductress 253-202-5511 - 

Bwraggs253@yahoo.com  

  

Ye'Vette Redd - Grand Associate Conductress 206-898-6369 

– yevetteredd1215@gmail.com  

  


